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Later's

Grow `n' Care TM

MITE KILLER SPRAY

READY-TO-USE. NO MIXING

WITH KELTHANE*

DOMESTIC. READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 16509 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: Dicofol 0.46%

250 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way,
Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

Later's 
Grow'n'Care TM Mite Killer Spray

READY - TO - USE

EASY AS 1 Remove Cap   2 Direct Nozzle   3 Spray

WILL NOT KILL BENEFICIAL INSECTS

Mites are tiny pests that live mainly on undersides of leaves.
They cause leaves to turn yellow or have mottled appearance.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING. Spray both upper and
lower surface of leaves. Apply when mites first appear. Do not
spray in direct sunlight or when the temperature is over 30�C.

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
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HOUSEPLANTS: Controls mites on African Violet, Boston and Bracken 
ferns, Chrysanthemum,  Fuchsia, Gardenia, Ornamental Citrus,
Philodendron and Rubber plants.  

FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS: Spray thoroughly to control European red
mites. Spruce mites,  and other common mites on houseplants and
outdoor plants. Note: Do not use on sensitive plants such as
Boston Ivy, Cyclamen, Nasturtium, and Virginia creeper, or on
delicate new growth.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact with
skin, eyes and clothing.  Use only with adequate ventilation.
Remove birds and fish from the room while spraying.  Avoid
spraying asphalt tile, furniture and plastics. Do not store near
food or feed. Do not freeze.

DISPOSAL: Empty container may be disposed of with household
garbage.

FIRST AID: If accidentally swallowed, take IPECAC to induce
vomiting until the vomit fluid is clear.  If in eyes, flush with
clean running water for 15 minutes and call a physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Water and alcohol are used as
diluents.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and 
accepts the product on that condition.

Grow`n'Care Registered Trademark of Later Chemicals Ltd.

*Kelthane is a trademark of Rohm & Haas Co. of Can. Ltd.,

Reg. Canadian Pat. Off.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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